
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Alexis Eaton <alxeaton@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, May 31, 2019 10:11 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Support of prohibition of commercial activity at Hanakao’o 

Aloha, 

I am whole heartedly in support of the proposed bill adding Hanakao'o Beach Park to the list of beaches prohibiting 
commercial activity. This beach is incredibly important to the hundreds of paddlers who practice here on a daily basis. As 
an avid paddler myself, I know first hand what it means to have this beach protected from commercial activity. From 
daily practices, to regattas and off season practices, Please protect and preserve Hanakao'o Beach Park by adding it to 
the list of beaches protected from commercial activity. 

Mahalo, 
Alexis Eaton 
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